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There were two reportable Sanitary Sewer Overflow (SSO) events during the year 2013.  The details of 

the events are summarized here. 

1. Syme Residence Hall street sanitary sewer manhole overflow onto Boney Dr, on January 23, 2013, 

50 gallons or less, obstruction caused by students flushing paper towels. 

2. Wolf Ridge Residence Hall, Building 1, sanitary sewer overflow into storm sewer leading to Walnut 

Creek, on August 22, 2013, 150 gallons, obstruction caused by construction debris and soil sediment. 

 

REMINDER:  Fats, Oils and Greases (“FOG”) should not be disposed to the drain.  Doing so could cause a 

sewer overflow.  Allow to cool, and then place these materials in a suitable container and dispose with 

the trash. 

If there are any questions regarding this notification, please contact Kenneth Taft, 919-513-7176, or by 

email jktaft@ncsu.edu. 
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